
The Chagrin River Watershed Partners, Inc. (CRWP) is a  non profit organization that exists 
to help its 37 Member communities and park districts, including Waite Hill, with flooding, 
erosion, and water related concerns.  Since its founding in 1996, CRWP has assisted 
communities with stream and wetland restoration projects, comprehensive planning efforts, 
and installing innovative technologies that address flooding and water quality problems.  The 
Chagrin River watershed is a high quality natural resource that is increasingly impacted by 
urban/suburban development which increase flooding, erosion, and water quality problems.   
 
Waite Hill is entirely within the Chagrin River watershed and is bordered to the west by the 
main channel of the Chagrin River and to the north by the East Branch of the Chagrin River. 
 

Services for Waite Hill Residents 
 

 CRWP coordinates with Village officials to provide visits to interested properties and offer 
advice on flooding, erosion, and streamside management concerns. 

 
 CRWP also provides educational materials related to streamside management, strategies 

for managing excess water, and keeping your water clean. 
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CRWP offices are located in historic downtown Willoughby.  You can reach our 
office at 440.975.3870 or get more information by visiting our website at 

www.crwp.org. 
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